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STATE OF . .
COLORADO Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Collins 4N64W18T (doc #400785594) 306.e certification

Kelsi Welch <Kelsi.Welch@pdce.com> Wed, Jun 3, 2015 at 3:18 PM
To: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>
Cc: "Noto - DNR, John" <john.noto@state.co.us>

Hi Rebecca,

Please see attached the 306.e certification for our Collins 4N64W18T pad. | can also confirm that PDC has been
in contact with both building unit owners within the buffer zone beyond merely sending the pre-application and
OGLA notices. Our fieldman has spoken with them and showed them our plans and both building unit owners
have okayed the plan as is. Please let me know if there is anything else | can provide you on this.

Thank you!

fl.‘ mam'

Kelsi Welch
Regulatory Analyst — Progressive Consulting
PDC Energy, Inc., 1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203

Office: (303) 860-5800 | Kelsi.Welch@pdce.com
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